
Join Us for an Essential Conversation on Equity and Inclusion!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We cordially invite you to be a part of an impactful conversation shaping the future of our high school
community! As advocates for equity and inclusion, your insights are invaluable to our ongoing efforts.

In our upcoming meeting, we will delve into the comprehensive rubric from Facing History, a powerful
tool in assessing our progress toward creating a more inclusive and equitable educational
environment. Your presence and feedback are crucial as we collectively evaluate our current position,
and plan forward, on this important journey.

Your perspective matters! Let's come together, share thoughts, and collaboratively map out the steps
ahead to ensure an environment where every student feels heard, respected, and empowered.

Date: January 18, 2024
Time: 7:00 PM (following Equity and Inclusion Task Force Community Night)
Location: TRHS Media Center

RSVP: Nicole Harris (nharris@kentschools.net)

We look forward to your meaningful contributions and active participation in this vital initiative for a
more inclusive and equitable high school experience.

Sincerely,

Equity and Inclusion Steering Task Force Steering Committee

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qn8lmV5PkO3YtpN-aLAAL90J_uOSYN-l/view?usp=sharing
mailto:nharris@kentschools.net

